Important Client Notice

Royal Bank

RBC Royal Bank wishes to remind our valued clients
that as of April 22nd, 2024, all magnetic stripe debit
cards will be deactivated and will no longer be valid
to access RBC accounts.

Please visit your nearest RBC location to collect
your new RBC Visa* Chip Debit Card with one form
of valid government-issued identification. You can
also collect your new card on Saturday, April 20th
at our Sunset Crest, Hastings and Broad Street
branches between 9:00am and 1:00pm.

Don’t delay to start enjoying the convenience and
safety of chip and PIN security!
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